
IPSS

Acknowledgement – 
Archdiocesan Child Protection Code of Conduct

I acknowledge sighting and reading a copy of the Archdiocesan Child Protection 
Code of Conduct.

I am familiar with its contents and I am aware that I may seek further information 
from the Institute for Professional Standards and Safeguarding (at ipss@cg.org.au) 
should this be required.

Signed:

Date:

Full name (Please print):

Parish/ Place of employment:

Please return the completed form to your Parish secretary.

Catholic Archdiocese of Canberra & Goulburn
Institute for Professional Standards & Safeguarding


